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Important Executive Director Message: Fall 2022 Welcome!

Dear Newmark Parents,

The start of the new school year is fast approaching.  We are very much
looking forward to having students return on Wednesday, September 7,
2022. We had a very successful onsite 2022-22 school year along with an
incredible ESY program this summer.  We feel very prepared to continue to
offer a safe environment for our students.

Our Leadership Team has been planning our September opening and have a
few important items that you should be aware of:

COVID-19 Guidelines:  Newmark will continue to follow the COVID-19
guidelines reviewed with our local Department of Health and our School
Physician.  Please read the IMPORTANT protocols of the school and
responsibilities of our parents in continuing to keep our school healthy and
safe.  READ School Schedule and General Protocols

Updated!  Fall 2022 PowerSchool Parent Portal Access: Be on the
lookout for a mailing with new parent login credentials to gain full access to
the PowerSchool Parent Portal this Fall 2022 for daily screening, forms,
grades and attendance.  

New! Mandatory Functional LivingSkills Survey :  Our Occupational
Therapy Team is assessing the skills of all our students and we ask that ALL
parents complete the survey being sent to you on September 1, 2022. 
Survey is due by September 16, 2022

New! FAMILY FUN DAY - Fall 2022 Celebration:  Parents and Students will
be invited to a Welcome Back Fall Celebration at Newmark on Saturday,
October 1, 2022.  More details coming soon but please plan on attending this
school community event!

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/aK17IWVwVv5eXHrX62G5vg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRk7MSHP0ReaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubmV3bWFya2VkdWNhdGlvbi5jb20vZnMvcmVzb3VyY2UtbWFuYWdlci92aWV3LzMxZDdjZjIyLTcyODctNGRlNi1iZWI3LWZkMWYzNGRiZWUwZVcHc2Nob29sbUIKYvIHkQtjfTzzM1Iac2xldnlAbmV3bWFya2VkdWNhdGlvbi5jb21YBAAAAAE~


What To Expect: For more information for the first day of school at
Newmark:

VIEW Executive Director's VIDEO -
What To Expect Fall 2022 

If you have any questions, please feel free reach to me at
rpeter@newmarkeducation.com.  For specific  COVID-19 related questions,
please contact covid@newmarkeducation.com   As always, we appreciate all
the support of our new and returning families.  We look forward to seeing
your child on Wednesday, September 7, 2022!

Sincerely,

Dr. Regina M. Peter
Executive Director

cc: Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director
 Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal

Newmark Education
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076
908-753-0330  info@newmarkeducation.com

Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed
from our list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to
parents is via email so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your
child’s school. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service,
follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with
parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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